Mushrooms

FAIRBANKS ' —  Interested
persons may now register for a
University of Alaska course in
mushroom identification to be
offered in August. They should
register at the earliest time to
insure a place in the class, which
will be limited in size.

The course is scheduled Aug.
5, 7, 4nd 9, from 7-9.p.m. It

. will be taught by Ann Larson, a
biochemist ‘employed by . the
Arctic Medical Research Lab-
‘oratory at Ft. Wainwright. :

Persons interested in enrolling
in the course, which has proved
highly popular in the past, may
register at the Office of Short
Courses, " Room 117, Eijelson
Building on the Fairbanks cam-
pus of ‘the -university, or in
Room 303, Cooperative Exten-
sion Service, 1514 Cushman St.

Tuition for the course is $4.



